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1. The Parish Council appreciates all of the parishioners that took part in the survey. The survey was begun in June 2020 and ended in October 2020.
2. Overall, the results of the survey were very positive. Most parishioners stated in the survey results, that they were either “Very Satisfied” or “Satisfied” with Assumption Parish.
3. The Parish Council along with Father Cyrus, will take all of the suggestions that were provided about improving the parish and begin to look at them and implementing them over time, with parish support.
4. If any parishioners are looking to volunteer and/or serving in any capacity at Assumption Church, please feel free to reach out to Father Cyrus or Joe Malaterra (Parish Council Chair).
5. Most parishioners are satisfied with the mass, clergy, music, choir, and the overall appearance of Assumption Church.
6. The pandemic has certainly affected many things that we can and/or no longer can do. However, the parish will do the best it can to keep things as normal as possible.
7. Many of the families that answered the survey and have children, are “very satisfied” with the Religious Education Programs that Assumption Church has to offer.
8. The Parish Council would like to take this time, to Thank Tom Bonaventura, Michelle Hopson for creating and tabulating the survey results. The Parish Council would also like to Thank the parishioners of Assumption, for taking part in the survey and letting us know how our church is doing. Most of all, the Parish Council would like to Thank Father Cyrus, for his pastoral leadership and for making Assumption Church, the wonderful church that it is!  God Bless You All!
   
    Respectfully Yours,

     Joe Malaterra (Assumption Church Parish Council Chair)



